MAAP Cadets Class 2016 Undergoes Orientation
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The IMMJ-PJMCC Foundation, Inc. conducted an Orientation Program for the Maritime
Academy of Asia and the Pacific (MAAP) cadets of Class 2016 last 11 June 2012 at 0900H.

The orientation was held at the multi-purpose hall of the JSU-IMMAJ Campus, MAAP,
Mariveles, Bataan.

As these young men and women begin the academic year 2012-2013, all support is given to
them to better understand what lies ahead in the next four years of their education. According
to IMMJ-PJMCC Foundation, Inc. Project Consultant Chief Wenifredo Sola, the purpose of the

orientation is to familiarize the incoming first year cadets to the role of the Foundation on their
Cadet Training Program.




